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We are all very proud of how the children have settled into the Kylemore family.  

It is lovely to see how excited the children are to come to school.  The children 

have been enjoying a range of play activities and they are growing in confidence 

following the daily routines. We are looking forward to another busy month at 

Kylemore Nursery School.   

Hilary Hutchinson  

Principal  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the week commencing 18th October 2021 we will be having a ‘settling in’ 

update to let you know how your child is getting on in nursery school. Your child’s 

class teacher will phone you to have a short chat.    Details of the time and date 

of your child’s phone call will be sent on the Evidence Me App.   

October – Newsletter 

PARENT- TEACHER MEETINGS 

HOLIDAY DATES/EVENTS 

Monday 25th October – School Development Day (children do 

not attend) 

Tuesday 26th October – Friday 29th October Mid Term 

Break (Inclusive) 

 

 

 
The school is lucky to receive funding from the Coleraine 

Education Community Project.  We are using the funding to 

enhance the children’s musical experiences. Fun with Drums 

will be visiting the school and the children will participate in 

a 30-minute session. The first of three sessions will be on 

Monday 4th October.   

 

 

 

FUN WITH DRUMS 

http://www.pngall.com/calendar-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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Thank you to all the parents who have already paid their school fund donation.  

Please remember to pay for this month.   

This year’s fees are £3.00 per week or £114 per year. 

School fund is used to provide your child with a daily snack and to support 

curriculum enriching experiences offered in school.   

Please use the ParentMail App to pay.  Any problems please phone the school 

office in the between 2pm and 3:30pm.   

 

SCHOOL FUNDS 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

The school Board of Governors has a vacancy for one Parent Representative.   

If you would be interested in taking on the Parent Representative Role on 

the Board of Governors please speak to Hilary (Principal) before Friday 8th 

October.    

 

 

 

Recycling Clothes Money Raiser         

We have arranged an All-Tex collection on Wednesday 20th 

October.  If you have any unwanted clothing items, please 

bring them to the school in bin liners.  This is an amazing way 

of raising money for the school with the added benefit of 

having a clear out and recycling clothes. Please tell family and 

friends.  More bags mean more money for the school.   

 

 
Lending Library – Story Sacks 

As part of the Getting Ready to Learn programme 

the school has a super story sack lending library 

which promotes reading with your child.  See below 

for the date for your child’s class. 

Blue Class – Friday 1st October 

Yellow Class - Friday 8th October 

Red Class – Friday 15th October 
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SCHOOL ABSENCE 

Please notify the school if your child is not attending nursery.  Please go 

to the school website www.kylemorenursery.co.uk.  Click on the Parents 

section and then select Absence.  Fill in the form and send to the school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILD WITH SYMPTOMS 

To help keep everyone safe, please do not send your child 

to school if he/she has any symptoms of Covid 19: 

• High temperature 

• New/continuous cough 

• Loss or change in sense of smell and taste 

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure your child brings a warm and waterproof coat each day.  

Encourage your child to have a go at putting on his/her own coat.  It is also 

beneficial for your child to have a pair of wellies.  Please make sure your 

child’s name is clearly marked on coats, jumpers, and wellies.   

 

 

CLOTHING 

http://www.kylemorenursery.co.uk/
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Are raising money through a 

clothing reuse scheme. 

We need your unwanted clothes! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Return to:   Kylemore Nursery School 

Before:         Monday 18th October 2021    

Kylemore Nursery 

School 

The more bags we collect the more money we raise for  

 our School and the local community,  

so please fill as many bin bags as you can! 

 

We accept:      We cannot accept: 
Men’s Clean Clothing   Dirty or wet clothing 

Women’s Clean Clothing   Single shoes 

Children’s Clean Clothing  Off cuts of material 

Paired shoes     Duvets or Pillows 
Handbags      Carpets or rugs 
Belts       Uniforms 
Curtains 
Bed linen 
 


